



Shan Morgan Head of Lower School 01691 626511

Email: shan.morgan@ellesmere.com

19th February 2024

Dear Parent,

Lower School Cross Country is this Thursday 22nd February. Parents and families are warmly invited to come along and support.

Refreshments will be served on the Sports Hall Balcony from 3.15pm.

It will be possible to take your child home afterwards. Please sign out with the member of staff at the top of the Pavilion Steps.

Parking will not be possible around the Sports Hall area and the bottom gate will be locked for the duration of the afternoon.

Race times: Year 3/4 children 3.15pm

Year 5/6 children 3.20pm Year 7 children 3.25pm Year 8 children 3.30pm

Please contact Mr Horrocks (Director of Sport) on christopher.horrocks@ellesmere.com with any queries.

Yours Sincerely,

S E Morgan

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406